

Emerson Park Academy A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE

ENDEAVOUR PERSEVERE ACHIEVE

Ref: AR/RC/JS Date: 10th February 2017 Wych Elm Road Hornchurch Essex RM11 3AD

Tel: 01708 475285 Fax: 01708 620963

www.emersonparkacademy.org

Head Teacher: Mr S McGuinness

Dear Parent/Carer,

Academy Ski Trip 2018

Firstly, apologies to you for the delay in sending this letter. I am pleased to announce that the annual ski trip will be taking place, as usual, in 2018 during February half term. As you may be aware, the value of the pound to the dollar has dropped but incredibly I have managed to secure an excellent price per pupil. I anticipate next year's trip to cost no more than £1600 per head including all expenses, with the exception of spending money, clothing and lunches.

We will be travelling to Killington, Vermont which is an outstanding resort for all types of skiers with accommodation at the Mountain Base Lodge Hotel. For the price of this package pupils will receive:

Flights to and from Boston, Massachusetts;

All internal and external transfers;

5 full days of Skiing at Killington resort, Vermont;

5hrs per day instruction;

All ski equipment

6 nights' accommodation in the Mountain Base Lodge Hotel;

6 nights evening entertainment;

1 day and night city stopover in Boston, Massachusetts with a half day visit to a shopping outlet;

A ski hoody;

Fully comprehensive travel insurance;

If you would like your child to be considered for a place on the trip, please complete the reply slip below and return it to Mrs Surridge in the Finance Office or by email to consent@emersonparkacademy.org by Wednesday 1st March 2017. After this date I will contact parents/carers who have expressed an interest to request a non-refundable deposit. As payments are received, I will allocate the spaces available. However, as the demand for the Academy ski trip is always high, we will not be employing a first come first served policy as only pupils with high standards of conduct and reliability, both in and out of school, will be considered for a venture of this type.

An information evening will then be held on Thursday 16th March in the Main Hall from 6.45 - 7.30pm to discuss the trip with parents/carers and pupils who have been accepted.

I look forward to hearing from you and should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy.

Yours sincerely,

AJ Reed

AJ Reed (Mr) Head of Physical Education





















To:	Mrs	Surridge,	Finance	Office
-----	-----	-----------	----------------	--------

Academy Ski Trip 2018

I acknowledge receipt of your letter	dated 10 th February 2017.
I would like my child to be considered	ed for the 2018 Ski trip.
Signed	Date
Child's Name	***************************************